
 
 

Amani Centre and DCMP/Children’s Home 
 

Greetings from the Amani Centre, Makang’wa Village, and the Children’s Home, 

Village of Mahoma Makulu. 

 

 

 

The new Activities Building, funded by 

AMS, has been completed. It is now in 

daily use.  

A key activity is the daily tuition classes 

conducted for children from the adjacent 

village. These are valued by the families 

and also by the teachers at the village 

Primary School. Of course, it is also used 

for any other ‘home family’ uses.  

 

THANK YOU, AMS for this wonderful contribution to the life and development of the 

Home. The leading photo, taken from the east, displays the three main buildings: from the 

left, the main house, the new ablutions building and the activities building. 

 

There is much yet to accomplish but all will be done in the Lord’s timing. Of that we are 

confident. Thank you, members, for your prayers and generous support. This is the dry 

season (the very dry season) therefore all looks barren, however the soil is quite fertile. The 

staff and lads who work here grow a variety of vegetables. 

 

Presently we are renovating the interior of the main house. It has rather hard use over past 

years. Next week I shall begin to deliver furnishings donated by the Cokesbury United 

Methodist Church, Pensacola, Florida.  



Last Sunday I 

preached at St. 

Thomas’ 

Anglican Church, 

in the village of 

Chisichili. This 

was my first visit 

to this 

congregation. My 

interpreter is Caleb Dobogo, the Head of our Prince of 

Peace School. I was installed as an ELDER of the 

congregation! Well, I am surely ‘elderly’, so I guess 

the designation fits. These are wonderful people, full 

of joy and faith.  

 

 

 

Mother’s Union is strong in this congregation and in most congregations throughout the 

Diocese. Here their members are entering, as a choir, to sing during the service. 

 

These three Grade VII students, from the Prince of Peace School, are the TOP students of 

Chamwino District. There are 119 Primary School in the District. We have dedicated teachers 

– and WONDERFUL children.   

 

 With thanks,   Fr. John Naumann 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


